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Port Authority of Guam 
Performance Management Contract for the Management of Cargo Terminal 

Operations and Maintenance of Cargo Handling Equipment 
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The Jose D. Leon Guerrero Commercial Port of Guam (Port), a Government of Guam entity, 
moves more than 90% of the day-to-day goods consumed by the population of Guam, 
the U.S. military bases on Guam and the Micronesia region. The Port has begun a $200 
Million modernization of its facilities to address anticipated increase in cargo due to a 
major military base expansion and increases to Guam’s population.

The Port seeks to select a qualified firm licensed to conduct business on Guam to 
enter into a Performance Management Contract for the management of cargo terminal 
operations and maintenance of cargo handling equipment.  The Port plans to issue a 
Request for Proposal in the near future.  Parties with demonstrated experience in the 
operation of container and breakbulk terminals that are interested in receiving the RFP 
are invited to contact:

Mr. Bernard A. Lastimoza
Procurement & Supply Manager
Jose D. Leon Guerrero Commercial Port
1026 Cabras Highway, Suite 201
Piti, Guam 96915

E-mail:  balastimoza@portguam.com
Facsimile:  (671) 477-4445
Phone:  (671) 477-5931, ext. 369 

/s/Glenn Leon Guerrero
General Manager


